
During the parking lot repaving project, bus drivers dropping off field trip groups will need to drop 
off at Pelican Gate. 

To do so, enter Mansion House Drive to the right, stop at Pelican Gate to drop off  
students, and exit past the Mansion House. 

After drop-off, buses may park along roads within Druid Hill Park.
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